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To whom it may concern,

Please find below my submission against the inquiry into Queensland Adoption Law
 Changes that allows same sex couples and singles to adopt a child:

A child is a human being. Not an accessory to someone's chosen lifestyle. These children
 have the birthright of having both a mother and a father and should be given this right if
 up for adoption. Allowing same sex couples or a single person to adopt would not only
 take this right away but have severe consequences on that child and society as a whole in
 regards to their mental and emotional development and wellbeing. By allowing a minority
 group like this to dictate such an enormous change to what God defines as a family will in
 turn take away the rights of the majority. The flow on effects to our nation and society of
 this inquiry and bill are to large to detail in this email. We are a country founded on
 christian values and to turn away from these values and strong foundations will reap
 terrible consequences. I urge the leaders of this country to sit back and take a good hard
 look at how this issue will affect our country and contribute enormously to its decline.

Yours sincerely,
Anna Fabian 
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